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IMPORTANT NOTICE   

FOR OUT OF PROVINCE PLAYERS  

 

 

IMMEDIATE ACTION MAY BE REQUIRED 
 

 

IMPORTANT: Players coming from another province or country are considered imports. Player 
transfers and approvals are required for any players who are moving into Ontario or residing 
outside Ontario. There are specific eligibility requirements and registration procedures. Please 
ensure approval from the OWHA registrar prior to permitting participation in any activities 
including try-outs. 

 

 

In addition to the registration materials contained in this package, there are forms for: 
 
 

  International Transfers 

  Inter-branch Transfers (within Canada) 

  USA Transfers 
 
 
1) If a player did not play within the Ontario Women's Hockey Association last  season  and  

has  participated  in  hockey  in  another  province  or country, she may require approval, 

a release and a transfer. In many cases, this is required before the player is involved in 

any activity with a team. 
 
 
2) If a player lives in another province or country and/or played ice hockey in  another 

province or  country she  may  require approval, a  release and/or a transfer on an 

annual basis. In many cases, this is required before the player is involved in any 

activity with a team. 
 
 
Please contact the OWHA Office immediately (before the player first steps onto the ice) if 

you have any players that may require one of these transfers. IMPORTANT: If either #1) or 

#2) apply to a potential player she may NOT participate in any hockey related activities until 

she has been cleared through the OWHA office. 
 
 
This is very important.  

Thank you. 


